VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET 2.C.2.1

Ruti.AND, VERMONT 05701 FVY 82-63
REPLY TO.

ENGINEERING OFFICE

June 1, 1982 1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FRAMINGHAM MASSACHUSETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 617-872-8100

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement

Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. George H. Smith, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, dated April 15, 1982

Subject: Emergency Public Notification System
Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to report on the status of our augmentation
of the Emergency Public Notification System within the Vermont Yankee
Emergency Planning Zone. As we have indicated verbally to your office on a
periodic basis since February 1, 1982, we had identified the need for certain
additions to the system as a result of system testing and evaluation following
our initial installation efforts. The additions we identified and their
status as of this date are outlined below.

Sirens for Brattleboro

Following the initial installation and testing of four sirens within
Brattleboro, VT, the need for two additional sirens was identified. Over the
past three months, the sites for these additional sirens were prepared, the
sirens were delivered from the manufacturer and installed, and, on May 5,
1982, they were sound-level tested. This completes the siren portion of the
public notification system work for Brattleboro.

Siren for Winchester

Following the inftial installation and testing of one additional siren,
and the modification and testing of an existing siren, the need for one
additional siren in Winchester, NH was identified. Over the past three
months, a site for the new siren was prepared, the siren was delivered from
the manufacturer and installed, and, on May 24, 1982, it was sound-level
tested. This completes the siren portion of the public notification system
for Winchester.
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Attention:

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. George H. Smith

Coununltz

Massachusetts:

Bernardston

Gill
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New Hampshire:
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Public Notification System Method(s)

Twelve (12) Mobile Public Address Systems and
Ninety (90) Weather Radios

One Hundred Sixty-Eight (168) Weather Radios

One Hundred Ninety (190) Weather Radios

Two Hundred Seventy-~Five (275) Weather Radios

Six (6) Steam Whistles

Three (3) Sirens and One Hundred Sixty (160)
Weather Radios

Forty-Three (43) Weather Radios

Eight Hundred Seventy (870) Weather Radios

Two (2) Sirens and Three Hundred Forty-Eight (348)
Weather Radios

Thirty (30) Weather Radios (including six (6) out-
side antennas) and Two (2) Mobile Public Address
Systems

Covered by Siren on Swanzey/Winchester Border

Three (3) Sirens and Three Hundred Ninety-Two (392)
Weather Radios

We trust this information is satisfactory: however, should you have any
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questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
3.8 Som sy

43. B. Sinclair

Licensing Engineer



